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No Surprises Act Notice  

 

The No Surprises Act of 2021, helps to protect patients from receiving surprise medical bills 

when seeking medical emergency services or certain services from out-of-network providers. 

This Act requires health care facilities and providers to provide patients and the public with 

notice of the No Surprises Act and its requirements.  

As such, our office will provide all out-of-network patients with a Good Faith Estimate outlining 

the anticipated costs associated with any recommendation for care. We will also disclose our 

fee schedule prior to the commencement of a care plan. We ae out-of-network with all 

insurance plans at this time.  


